Recommendations of the Cabinet

Cabinet meeting held on 27 April 2016

- 1. Review of waste services and vehicle procurement
- 1.1 Cabinet considered a report on the review of the management of household waste services and the procurement of existing waste and street cleansing vehicles.
- 1.2 **Resolved to recommend** that Council agrees the Capital spend of £255,000 for the purchase of waste and street cleansing vehicles and related in-cab technology.
- 2. Review of the Constitution 2015
- 2.1 Cabinet considered a report on a review of the Constitution for 2015.
- 2.2 **Resolved to recommend** that Council agrees:
 - The proposed changes to non-Executive functions
 - To delegate to the Monitoring Officer consequential changes to the Scheme of Delegations to Officers (part 3d of the report) following the appointment of the new Group Heads.
 - The revised Constitution.
- 3. Amendment to Pay Policy Statement for 2016-17
- 3.1 Cabinet considered a report on the proposed changes to the Pay Policy Statement for 2016-17, as set out in Appendix 1 of the report.
- 3.2 **Resolved to recommend** that Council approves the proposed changes to the Pay Policy Statement for 2016-17, as set out in Appendix 1 of the report.

Councillor lan Harvey
Leader of the Council

28 April 2016